
 

 

       
 
 



 

 

our high schools.  Although some courses are only offered at one 
school, the vast majority of the courses are offered at the three 
comprehensive high schools.   Creating a common course catalog has 
helped us to develop a clean list of courses. Now we are developing a 
list of all courses that includes the core materials used for each course. 
We looked a copy of the list in draft form. Charisse will present a more 
complete list to IMC later this year. We will be developing similar lists 
for middle and elementary school levels. 
 
The committee will be asked to grandfather the textbooks already in 
use.  Question was asked if teachers will feel pressured to go with a 
published resource over a homegrown resource.  Charisse said that the 
Middle School Social Studies Adoption Committee is grappling with that 
issue right now.  As we move to 1:1 technology, we will consider home 
grown materials, Open Educational Resources and commercially 
developed materials. 



 


